
From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: I support AEP"s clean energy investments
Date: Tuesday, July 05, 2016 10:14:05 AM

Dear PUCO,

I was pleased to hear AEP's new plan calls for the transition of more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond
coal, and the development in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased this
plan prioritizes having those new solar panel and wind turbine components built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio provides tremendous new benefits for the region.
The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and we
owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy development, and hold AEP to its clean energy
and coal transition commitments.

Sincerely,

Roberta Paul 
2461 Dover Center Rd
Westlake, OH 44145-
bpaul@pioneerathletics.com
4408711751

mailto:docketing@puco.ohio.gov
mailto:noreply@knowwho.services


From: KnowWho Services
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: Prioritize clean energy for Ohio!
Date: Saturday, July 02, 2016 12:46:48 PM

Dear PUCO,

Dear PUCO,

I was pleased to hear that the PUCO supported the beyond-coal and clean-energy aspects of the stipulation in AEP's
rider case, which will transition more than 1500 megawatts of generation beyond coal, and toward the development
in the next five years of 900 megawatts of new wind and solar. I am further pleased there is a preference for these
new solar panel and wind turbine components being built right here in Ohio.

This represents a long term breakthrough for Ohio's growing clean energy economy. What's more, the preference for
creating these sustainable jobs and industry in Appalachian Ohio can bring tremendous new benefits for the region.
The further preference for hiring Ohio veterans helps serve those Ohioans that have already given so much and
whom we owe not just thanks, but opportunities.

It is my hope the PUCO Commissioners will prioritize clean energy.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Sara Post 
6060 Kirk Road
Canfield, OH 44406-
gaiabodhisattva@gmail.com
(330) 506-6780
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